
SALOMON, KANNER, DAMIAN & RODRIGUEZ, P.A. 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

2550 BRICKELL BAY VIEW CENTRE  
80 S.W. 8th Street 

      MIAMI, FLORIDA 33130      
              Telephone (305) 379-1681                                                          
                   Telecopy  (305) 374-1719 

Vincent E. Damian, Jr.                                                                                                                               VDamian@skdrlaw.com 

April 14, 2014 
 
VIA EMAIL dspain@coralgables.com   
 

Dona M. Spain 
Historic Preservation Officer 
City of Coral Gables, Florida 
 
 Re: Case File: COA (S) 2014-002 [Coral Gables Country Club] 
 
Dear Ms. Spain: 
 
 I note that you have cancelled the meeting of the Historic Preservation Board scheduled 
for April 17, 2014, due to Holy Thursday. 
 
 If the next scheduled meeting is Thursday, May 15th, I would request that this matter not 
be rescheduled for that date, but rather be scheduled for the next meeting in June.   
 
 I will not be available, as I will be out of town on May 15th. 
 
 This matter is extremely important to me as a resident of N. Greenway Drive. This 
matter was thoroughly discussed at various Board meetings and the City Commission several 
years ago.  It is being bought up again and the participants in the early discussions should be 
given the courtesy of being able to attend. 
 
 I request that this matter not be set on May 15th, but be reset during the month of June. 
 
 If, in fact, the next meeting is not scheduled for Thursday, May 15th, but it is scheduled 
for the 8th or the 22nd, then I can attend. 
 
 I would appreciate your letting me know as to the rescheduling of the meeting date. 
 
     Very truly yours, 

    
     Vincent E. Damian, Jr. 
VED/rrs 
Encl. 
cc:     Donald Slesnick (donslesnick@scllp.com) 
         Aldo Busot (aldo@busot.com) 
         Raul Valdes (rvaldes-fauli@foxrothschild.com) 
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